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Back to School 2018 Newsletter 
 

Bloom-Carroll 

Intermediate School 
200 S. Market Street Lithopolis, OH 43136 

www.bloomcarroll.org  T: 614-837-4044 

Mr. Steve Rozeski, Principal 

Mrs. Jan Sweigart, Secretary 

 

Dear Families,      August 2018 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! I hope your summer 

was enjoyable and relaxing. The staff is eager to welcome 

your children back to school. We strive for a positive learning 

environment and experiences that have rigor. Our goal is 

continued success in their educational journey.   

For the 2018-2019, there are some exciting new things at 

BCIS. First, we have added a part time guidance 

counselor/social worker to our staff. This new position will 

focus on working with students individually or in a small group 

to address any emotional/social needs.  Second, Bloom-

Carroll has hired a deputy sheriff to visit all district buildings 

throughout the day to ensure the safety of all students and 

staff.  Third, our title one teacher, Ms. Ellen Kraner, will work 

with all third grade students and teachers to support reading 

and math instruction. She will also be available to work with 

families to provide resources to use at home to help their 

children. 

Communication between home and school is vital for 

ensuring student success. All students at BCIS have agenda 

books that come home every night.  The agenda book will list 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 10 

Class Lists posted at 3:00 

August 14 

Open House at BCIS 

6:00-7:30  

August 16 

First Day of School for 

Students 

 

Cafeteria Prices 

Breakfast- $1.25 *No 

breakfast on delay days. 

Lunch- $2.90     Milk  .40 

  New Staff Members 

Ms. Maggie Connor-

Guidance Counselor 

Ms. Kayla Fowler-IS 

Mrs. Cate Kimple-Aide 

Mrs. Holly Evaline-Aide 

2017-2018 Teacher of the Year 

Mrs. Toby Kraner, 4th Grade  

 

http://www.bloomcarroll.org/
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all homework and notes from the classroom teacher. Please read and sign the agenda 

book daily.   

Parent volunteers are welcome at BCIS. Please stop by the office and find out how you 

can volunteer. 

I am excited for another great school year here at BCIS. Our talented and dedicated staff 

are preparing the best learning experiences for all our students. 

Please feel free to contact me with questions, concerns, and accomplishments!  We 

cannot do our job effectively without your partnership. Let us make the 2018-2019 a great 

school year! 

  Sincerely, 

Steve Rozeski, Principal 

BCIS Arrivals and Dismissals 

Students being dropped off or walking to school should enter the building at the front 

door.  All visitors to BCIS must enter the building via the door closest to the school office 

and report to Mrs. Sweigart, secretary.  Mrs. Sweigart will have you sign in, and we ask that 

you wear your visitor badge at all times. Students should not arrive prior to 8:30 in the 

morning.  Any student who leaves school before the designated dismissal time must have 

permission from the principal. Please keep the following in mind: 

 Students arriving after 10:15 will be marked absent ½ day. 

 Students signing out before 1:45 will be marked absent ½ day. 

 Students signing out after 2:45 will be marked as early dismissal. 

Bus Riders and Student Dismissal 

All students who ride the bus to school must go home on the bus unless there is a note or phone 

call to the office.  Please call the office prior to 2:30 if you are requesting changes to your child’s 

dismissal.   If you are running late to pick up your child, please let us know.  We expect all students 

who ride the bus to follow all bus rules and remain seated while the bus is moving.  We take our 

students’ safety very serious. 

A parent/guardian must come to the school office to sign the student out before the office 

releases the student to their parent/guardian during the school day.  When school dismisses at the 

end of the day, we will release the students to their parents outside via car pick-up or walker pick-

up.  If the office does not receive a note prior to dismissal, the parent/guardian will need to go to 

the office to pick up his/her child. We will ask for a valid ID when you are picking up your child. This 

is for the protection and safety of all students. 
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BCIS Staff 2018-2019 

Steve Rozeski-Principal  Emily Bogart-Grade 4               Mag Hunter-Technology/Math 

Jan Sweigart-Secretary  Amber Hoisington-Grade 4  Mark Casperson-Gym 

Nicole Bigam-Nurse               Toby Kraner-Grade 4               Kristin Sony-Art 

Laura Severing-Grade 3  Abby Love-Grade 4   Stephanie Gillenwater-Library 

Kari Kern-Grade 3   Cindy Smith-Grade 4               Jayne Ziegler-Music 

Laura Richardson-Grade 3  Amy Sohrenssen-Grade 4  Kristin Neff-Speech 

Kathy Valentine-Grade 3  Amanda Lister-Gifted   Erin Freistat-Aide 

Melissa Dinan-Grade 3  Ellen Kraner-Title One   Cheryl Ardrey-Aide 

Janine Walker-Grade 3  Jenny Harrison-Intervention              Michelle Howard-Recess Aide 

Sarah Wooding-Grade 3                    Mariah Storts-Head Cook  Cate Kimple-Recess Aide  

Kayla Fowler-Intervention  Mary Cain – Cafeteria Cook   Lisa Whitehead-Recess Aide  

Holly Evaline-Aide   Danielle Lewey- Cafeteria Cook Jessica Wilson-Preschool 

              Scott Pickering-Custodian  Twila Reiser-Preschool Aide 

Ed Derenberger-Evening Custodian Tonya Bushee-Preschool Aide               

Maggie Connor-Guidance Counselor/Social Worker                                                                                                       

PTO 

The PTO meets monthly at 6:30. The meetings rotate between both the Primary and 

Intermediate Schools. Meetings take place in the library at both buildings. Please join the 

PTO.     

PTO Mumkin Sale 

The PTO Mumkin Sale will kick off on Thursday, August 23, 2018.  All students will receive information 

on ordering.  

School Fees 

School fees for the 2018-2019 school year are $40.00.  This is for all students in third and 

fourth grades. The fee is for consumable supplies and technology.  Please pay your school 

fees as soon as possible. Checks can be made payable to Bloom-Carroll Local School 

District or thru the EZ Pay System via the Bloom-Carroll website. 

Picture Day 

Our picture day is Tuesday, August 14, 2018 from 5:30-7:30 in the gym. Picture order forms are 

available in the office. Picture re-takes are Tuesday, September 25, 2018. 


